
Opportunity to clear out your wardrobes  

and get ready for the Summer!! 

 

Blackwater Parents Association  

are organising a  

Clothing Collection 

on 

Wednesday 16th and Thursday 18th May 

at the Library, BCS 

COLLECTION TIMES 

WEDNESDAY 16th MAY  THURSDAY 17th MAY 

8:15 -8:45AM 8:15 -8:45AM 
1:15 -1:45PM 3:30-4.00PM 

4:45 -5:15PM 5:45-6:15PM 
7:45-8:15PM 7:45-8:15PM 

 

We welcome any of your unwanted used clothes, bags, shoes (in pairs), towels, 

curtains, sheets, hats and belts. Bags can be left into the BCS Library where 

parent volunteers will be there to help you.  

This is a fantastic opportunity to clear out your wardrobe while helping your 

school.  

Your support is very much appreciated.     

 


